
Hello, my name is Emily and I live in Shelburne, VT. I would like to state that I support  
 
10.82 million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186, and 
believe it is imperative that we develop a mechanism to consistently fund stable, service-
supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
 
There is not enough available to members of our community who live with developmental 
disabilities, or the support for them into stable living situations into adult years. Please help 
continue the work to remedy this sad state of affairs for these vulnerable members of our 
community and their family members.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Emily Day 
 
 


